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Dear parents/carers, 
 
We am writing to inform you about a SATs meeting we are hosting.  In May, the children will sit the end 
of Key Stage 2 tests.  Our intention is to give you as much information as possible so that you and your 
child can be prepared.  During the meeting, we will share information on the tests themselves, how we’re 
preparing your child in school and what you can do to support your child at home. 
 
The meeting will be held on Thursday 11th April at 9am in the school hall.  The children will come to class 
as normal to be registered and then we will meet you in the hall. 
 
We would like as many of you to attend as possible.  Please confirm your attendance by returning the 
reply slip below. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Miss Scholes and Mrs Jones 
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Y6 KS2 SATs Meeting Thursday 11th April 9am in the hall 
 
 
Child’s name: _________________________________ 
 
I am able to attend the meeting     yes/no     (please circle as appropriate) 
 
 
Signed: ___________________________________ 
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